
207797/25

Ottawa,11th December,1909.

Gentlemen,

I beg to inform you that you letter of the 28th ultimo,

in regard to the case of Charles LaForge has been received,and

the matter is being given consideration. You will be written

to on the subject at a later date.

Your obedient servant.

Secretary,

Messrs Hanna, Le Suar & Co.,

Barristers, etc.,

Sarnia, Ont.

soo r
sept. of Indian & Northern affairs, Letterbook,

30 November 1909 - 15 December 1909, (R.G. 10, volume 5266),
COPY
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